
The Pulitzer Center on Crisis Reporting—
collaboration between BU’s School 
of Public Health, Center for Global 
Health and Development and College of 
Communication— has hosted Student 
Fellows from Boston University since 
2011. Students have reported from Nepal, 

Haiti, Mali, Zanzibar, Myanmar, Turkey, 
Uganda, Malawi and this winter from 
Cuba. The fellowships are a centerpiece 
of BU’s Program on Crisis Response and 
Reporting, which examines the intersection 
of journalism and public health at times of 
crisis.

To hear from previous Fellows and learn how 
you can be the next Pulitzer Fellow please come 
to an info session on Thursday October 29, 

at 3pm, COM room 209.

For more information: At COM contact Prof. 
Donohue adonohue@bu.edu or at SPH Prof. 
Beard jenbeard@bu.edu


